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Easter  

We would like to     

mention and           

congratulate the pupils 

who received a Head 

Teacher award at the 

end of the last half term.   

 

The chosen pupils had really           

impressed their teachers with their 

excellent attitude to work and     

learning throughout the ‘lockdown’ 

period.   

 

F1 - Baeon Maton &  

Harriet Downing-Johnson 

F2A - Arthur Mallender & Lucy Potts  

F2L - Corban Goulding &  

Florence Orsborn  

1JH - Ruby File & Sophie Alcock  

1LP - Ibrahim Khan & Lyra O’Brien  

2BP - Aaminah Shah & Daniel Wall  

2KB - Ellie Thomas-Atkinson &  

Pavisnaa Sivanantharajah  

3GS - Harley Brookes & Emilie Smith  

3LT - Mya Pal & Jacob Clarke 

4ES - Lewis Shaw & Sophie Hurt  

4MS - Holly Pitts &  

George Osborne-Ibbs  

5LW - Billy Newhouse &  

Molly Liversidge  

5MM - Tyler Saunders & Sienna Smith  

6ER - Aaron Frost & Daniel Love  

6SO - Ethan Potts & Lilly-Mae Clarkson  

We hope that everyone had an 

enjoyable and safe Easter break.   

 

It was certainly good to be able to 

socially distance meet outside with 

friends and family from another 

‘bubble’ during the holiday!  

 

As restrictions begin to ease and 

more shops are due to open from 

today it is important that we        

continue to adhere to social        

distancing expectations while on 

the school grounds.    

 

The same expectations are still in 

place for anyone having any of the 

main symptoms and the need to 

self isolate etc.   

 

Let’s hope that no class bubbles 

have to self isolate this half term 

and we continue to move forward 

out of this pandemic.   

 

This means that we all need to       

continue to work together and    

follow the Government guidance.   

 

Thank you in advance for your   

continued support and                 

understanding during this extremely 

difficult period for us all.   

Head Teacher 

Awards  

School Cleaner 

A huge WELL 

DONE to   

Ava Lilley 

and  

 

Olivia Fidler 

 

 

 

who have both achieved their gold 

award on Mathletics.   

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

Do you know anyone who would 

be interested in becoming a 

cleaner at our school?  

 

We are looking for someone to 

work every day the school is 

open from 3.30pm until 6pm.   

 

For more information or an      

application pack visit the school 

website, the Trust website or the 

RMBC website.   

 

 

Gold Awards  

Beat the Street 
Don’t forget that the Beat 

the Street initiative starts on 

14th April.  

 

We hope everyone has 

signed up! 

 

The initiative is due to last for 6 weeks 

and everyone should have received 

their packs before the Easter holiday.   

Big Pedal  
As a further incentive to travel 

to school in an active way the 

Sustrans Big Pedal competition 

starts on 19th April and runs for 

10 days until  30th April.     

 

Let’s all get active!  

 

School Gates 
Please note that Mr Heydon our 

school caretaker will not be opening 

the school gates before 2.45pm.   

 

This is to ensure all pupils are back in 

their classrooms before parents/

carers come onto the site.   

 


